
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Autumn 2 Christmas 2019 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

Hello Everyone, 

 

Firstly, I would like to welcome our two new 

members of staff, Sophie and Emily (Yes, 

that means that we have two Emilys!) and 

they have settled into Chillingham 

amazingly.  

 

As always we have been very busy with 

our learning and get lots of Maths and 

English done, and we also focus on our 

communication skills. However, this term 

we have also focused on our ‘working 

together to get jobs done’ skills and ‘to 

share and take turns’ when playing 

games.  

 

We have enjoyed cooking on Fridays; 

making a range of biscuits and cakes that 

can then be iced and decorated as this 

seems to be a popular choice of activity. 

Cooking is a very popular subject so we 

may increase what we do next term.  

 

The story we have shared this term has 

been Joseph and his ‘rainbow coloured’ 

coat and have explored this through a 

massage story and art.  

 

As Christmas has been getting nearer we 

have got more involved in Christmas 

activities; from singing  Christmas songs 

and making music, making tea light 

holders to contribute to the school fete, 

lots of crafting and we have had a go at 

sewing!  

 

Have a lovely break and we will see you all 

again in the new year. 

 

From The Chillingham Team  

  

  
 

   
 

   
        

    
   
 
   

Dates to remember: 

 

Last day of this term is  Friday 20th December 2019 

First day back is Tuesday 7th January 2020 


